
FORT - FAMILY OF RETIRED TEACHERS  

 

 Family of Retired Teachers (FORT) is a Forum of the former teachers, the mentors of many generations 

of Nirmala College for Women to be connected each other and to the institution. It provides an ample 

opportunity for the members to reminiscent the interesting pages of their golden days and to recollect their 

experiences and anecdotes.   

 Objectives: 

 To promote benevolence and friendship among its members 

 To function as a supportive body for the former teachers 

 To be dynamically involved in the welfare and developmental activities of the college 

 To maintain goodwill and friendship between the members and the present members of faculty of the 

college.  

 

ACTIVITIES: 

 

The Forum had its great beginning with 50 members on September 5th, 2018.  Retired teachers keep a 

constant touch with each other through a WhatsApp group created by our Principal, Rev. Sr. Dr. Helen 

and to the institution through the meetings they organize in the college. 

 

 
 

 

 



Office Bearers :  

President :  Dr. Jayammal, Former Head (Retd.), Department of Economics. 

Vice President:  Dr. A. Elizabeth, Assistant Professor, Department of Commerce. 

Secretary :  Dr. S. Anin Leema, Assistant Professor, Department of English. 

Treasurer :  Mrs. S. Anuradha, Former Head (Retd.), Department of English 

Executive Members:  

1. Mrs. Teresa Susheela, Former Head (Retd.), Department of Zoology. 

2. Ms. Parvatham, Associate Professor (Retd.), Department of History. 

3. Mrs. Prema, Former Head (Retd.), Department of Geography. 

4. Dr. Sheba Frederic, Former Dean of Academics (Retd.), Department of English. 

5. Dr. Arockia Lancy, Assistant Professor, Department of Mathematics. 

 

 


